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Chapter IX relating to the maritime service, Appendix 13 relating to distress and safety communications (non-GMDSS) and Resolution 331 (Rev.WRC‑97) relating to the transition to the GMDSS will have to be revised.

Regarding Resolution 331, non-SOLAS ships must be encouraged to carry GMDSS equipment.

Chapter IX must take account of the fact that the 500 kHz frequency is no longer being used for distress and safety communications and that Morse telegraphy is gradually being phased out. The articles requiring revision are those on operators’ certificates, the conditions to be fulfilled in the maritime service, special provisions relating to the use of frequencies, etc.
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